
   APPENDIX 4      
 
 
 
 
 

HASLEMERE TOWN COUNCIL 
 

HANDRAIL FROM SANDROCK TO LOWER STREET  

BACKGROUND  

• Council has been contacted by local residents with concerns that the steps from Sandrock 

onto Lower Street are uneven and dangerous, and there is no handrail to assist users (map 

below). 

 

• The land in question belongs to Waverley and Council was asked to persuade them to install 

a handrail. 

 

• Waverley has now confirmed they obtained a quote for £1,700.   

 

• WBC has not obtained additional quotes for comparison but, in any event, do not have the 

budget to do the work in this financial year or possibly the next. 

 

 
 

• There is budget available in the Community Fund to undertake such a project if the 

Amenities Committee approves the idea. 

RECOMMENDATION: Subject to receiving two additional quotes, the Chairman and clerk have 

delegated authority to instruct a contractor to install a handrail to be funded from the Community 

Fund. 


